
2019/20 was another busy year for the 

Shetland Amenity Trust.   2019 saw the launch 

of our new Strategic Plan, outlining our 

approach to caring for Shetland’s heritage both 

now and in the future.  It now guides all 

aspects of our work. 

During the year, our work with the community 

and our programme of activities and events 

brought economic, social and environmental 

benefits for Shetland.  We also made significant 

progress towards improved governance and 

financial sustainability.   

We would like to extend a huge thank you to all 

of our supporters, volunteers, customers and 

funders over the year, who have helped us in 

so many ways. 
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